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Date



Address:




Dear Student Name:

This letter serves as notification that your Pre-Employment Transition Services case with Nebraska VR was closed on date. Your case was closed because you graduated from your educational program and are no longer eligible to receive pre-employment services. 

If you are interested in VR services in the future, please contact any Nebraska VR office. Please visit our at website http://www.vr.nebraska.gov/ and see enclosed brochure for information and available locations.

Sincerely,




Pre-Employment Transition Services Coordinator
Nebraska VR

